JEFF RED DEVILS

Wow! What a fun-filled Halloween week! Thank you to everyone who
participated in the costume and door decorating contests. Our students
had a blast and loved seeing their teachers dressed up!

As we transition into November and the upcoming holiday season, it's
crucial to maintain our focus on both academic excellence and upholding
school-wide expectations. Students should remain in class unless it's an
emergency. If you notice a student frequently leaving class, consider
addressing this concern at the upcoming parent-teacher conferences.

Please keep an eye on the 2024-2025 JHS School Calendar for important
updates, including meetings, field trips, and other key events.

Parent-Teacher conferences will be held on Tuesday, November 5th from
11:30 AM to 7:00 PM. The district requires teachers to conduct 25
conferences, either in-person or over the phone. Your academy principal
should have provided a form to record your conference schedule. Please
submit this form by the end of next week.




